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Apply now

for heritage
skills course

By staffreporter
farminglife@nationalworld.com
@FarmingLifeNI

The All-Ireland Heritage Skills
Programmehaslaunchedacall
for applications for the fourth
year of the programme.

Developed by The King’s
Foundation in partnership
with Northern Ireland’s De-
partment for Communities
and the Heritage Council, the
programmewill support seven
aspiring craftspeople with an
interest in heritage skills, who
will have the opportunity to
work on historicbuildingsand
sites throughout the island of
Ireland.

Communities Minister
Gordon Lyons welcomed the
launch of the programme and
urgedanyoneinterestedinher-
itage skillstoapply.

He said: “This programme
has not only helped budding
craftspeople hone their skills
and build a career, it also sup-
ports the vital work of my
department asit strives to pre-
serve and restore our historic
environment. Traditional skills
such as blacksmithing, stone
masonry and carpentry en-
sure we can bring our heritage
assets back tolife, sympatheti-
callycarryingout conservation
work using time-honoured
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techniques.

“Irecognise there is a skills
shortage in this area and pro-
grammes like this one, and
the heritage apprentice pro-
grammerecentlyintroduced by
my department, are essential
to continue our conservation
work and ensure our heritage
assetsretaintheirspecial char-
acter for future generations to
visit and enjoy.

“At the department’s Herit-
age Skills Centre in Moira, stu-
dentswill have the opportunity
to gain practical experience in
traditional building skills, con-
servation and repair, working
with master craftspeople, as
well as working towards a Lev-
el 3 NVQ Diploma in Heritage
Skills (Construction).”

The course is due to begin
in July 2025 and has been spe-
cifically developed to meet the
risingdemand forupskillingin
heritage building skillsin both
Ireland and Northern Ireland.

In Northern Ireland, the
course will be delivered in
partnership with Construc-
tion Industry Training Board
NI Successful applicants will
have the opportunity to spend
12 months engaging in collab-
orative learning experiences
whiledevelopingtheirheritage

crattskillsacrossarangeotdis-
ciplinesand gaininginvaluable
practical experience working

onhistoricsites.

Kasia Howard, Senior Edu-
cation Manager at The King’s
Foundation, said: “We are de-
lighted to be part of this pro-
gramme and to offer aspiring
craftspeople a unique oppor-
tunity to learn heritage craft
skills. Education and training
are at the heart of The King’s
Foundation’s work - preserv-
ing much needed skills which
willfeedin tothe conservation
and regeneration of buildings,
public spaces and much treas-
uredlocallandmarks.

“This programme makes a
real difference to craftspeople
and communitiesalike,andwe
areproud ofallthat ouralumni
havegone ontoachieve.”

The course will help pre-
serve skills that are at risk
of being lost such as tradi-
tional carpentry, lime work,
thatching, blacksmithing and
stonemasonry. Successful
applicants will receive a full
scholarship and will be pro-
vided with a monthly bursary
to help cover the cost of travel
and accommodation.

Applications for The All-
Ireland Heritage Skills Pro-
gramme are open now until
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5pmon Friday, April 11. To ap-
ply, or to find out more, visit
All-Treland Heritage Skills
Programme Application—The
King's Foundation.
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